
I urge you to vote NO on house bill 2004-A. I am a landlord in Gresham, Or & have only four rentals. One 
of my tenants has been there for 14 years, the other three about 7 - 9 years. I have not raised the rent in 
three years because I know that two of them would not be able to afford another place. I value good 
tenants and keep the property in good condition. Likewise my tenants do the same. Please do not make 
it so difficult for small landlords that we have to sell. Then there would be no affordable housing. 
Thank you for your serious consideration. 
Janet Aarnio 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

 


